
  



  



Children's Home Visit - World Mental Health Awareness Program 

 

Date: 08/10/2023 

 

In conjunction with the World Mental Health Awareness Program, the Department of Psychology 

orchestrated a meaningful children's home visit to Shanthi Bhavan on 08/10/2023. The visit aimed to 

extend support and create awareness about mental well-being among the young residents. 

Head of the Department, Mr. Althaf, along with faculty members Mrs. Karthika and Mrs. Misna, led 

the visit, fostering a compassionate connection with the children at Shanthi Bhavan. The team 

organized various activities and discussions geared towards promoting mental health awareness in a 

nurturing environment. 

Interactive sessions were conducted to educate the children about the importance of mental health, 

providing them with tools to cope with challenges they may face. The visit also included engaging 

activities designed to uplift the spirits of the children, creating an atmosphere of joy and 

camaraderie. 

Furthermore, the team distributed informative materials on mental health and offered guidance on 

seeking help if needed. The goal was to empower the children with knowledge and support, 

emphasizing that mental well-being is an integral part of overall health. 

The initiative not only contributed to the World Mental Health Awareness Program but also 

exemplified the department's commitment to community engagement and social responsibility. The 

positive impact of the visit resonated with both the children and the department members, 

reinforcing the significance of collective efforts in promoting mental health awareness. 





 

 



 


